






Giant Mine Environmental Assessment 
IR Response 

- Hazardous Waste, Section 6.12.2 -"The new underground or new pit or quarry options would 
all require additional disturbance and would create a new source that would need to be 
managed in perpetuity" (p. 6-97). 

Table 6.13.4 of the DAR presents a summary of estimated costs for the implementation phase of the 
Giant Mine Remediation Project, and Table 6.13.5 presents a summary of estimated annual costs over 
the long-term. This latter Table identifies the estimated cost for long term operations and maintenance 
as $1.91 million per year. The DAR also states that INAC will seek the necessary Treasury Board 
approvals in order to obtain this long term funding. 

Reference to the EA Terms of Reference 

Section 2.3 of the Terms of Reference (Temporal Scope) - "As the contaminant will continue to exist on 
the site, the risk of potential contamination may exist in perpetuity. To predict impacts in the future, 
assumptions must be made about future events and conditions" (p. 7). 

Section 3.2.2 of the Terms of Reference requires the Developer to provide: "A description of project 
feasibility including financial feasibility. Include discussion of funding certainty for the development and 
related monitoring" (p.10). 

Section 3.2.4 of the Terms of Reference (Development Description) requires the Developer to provide: 
"Estimated capital, operating, monitoring and maintenance costs (the latter presented by year for the 
life of the development)" (p.13). 

Summary 

Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada (AANDC) remains committed to the existing 
funding mechanism over the short and medium term phases of the project. This mechanism has been 
shown to be effective and has demonstrated flexibility in addressing urgent and unforeseen risks (e.g., 
the Site Stabilization Plan). AANDC remains open to considering the most effective and efficient funding 
mechanism in order to maintain the integrity of the project. The most appropriate time to reconsider 
the funding mechanism is in advance of the final monitoring and maintenance phase. 

AANDC expects that future governments will have the capacity and willingness over the long term to 
keep the arsenic at the site contained. It is expected that the Government as a stable entity that has 
existed since 1867 will take all measures necessary to protect the human health and safety of 
Canadians. 
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